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TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY

" '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Assistant Director for Licensing

Division of Licensing
I
I

Washington, D.C. 20555
Attention: Mr. Robert L.
Dear Mr. Tedesco:

Pursuant to your letter dated Anril 29, 1981, enclosed are five

copies of Texas Utilities Generating Company's comments concerning

the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Responses to the Comanche Peak Steam
Electric Station Physical Security Plan. Also, enclosed are five copies
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of our Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station revised Physical Security
|

] an

Our responses to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Comments on the
Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station Security Training and Qualification
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Plan, with Revision to this Plan, were submitted earlier this

Your prompt consideration of these

comments and revisions

appreciated.
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